
In June, thanks to the generosity of UT alumni Jim and Judi Herbert, the 
Herbert College of Agriculture became one of four named colleges in the 
UT System and one of two land-grant colleges in the nation to be named 
from a philanthropic gift. TINY.UTK.EDU/HERBERTVIDEO 

50th Anniversary of UTIA

September 21

2018 MARKS THE 50TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE 
INSTITUTE AND WILL INCLUDE A COMMEMORATIVE 
MAGAZINE, BANNERS ON CAMPUS, AND MONTHLY 
HISTORICAL FACTS INCLUDED IN THE  
CHANCELLOR’S E-NEWSLETTER.

DINNER AND LAUNCH OF CAMPAIGN

Theme of AG Day 2018

Goal is to raise $175 million 
over the next ten years

• Hired a project coordinator
• Began implementation of a new project

management system called Trello (life-changing!)

Office Info of Interest:
TINY.UTK.EDU/UTIAVIDEO




